



Amy Modrell-Miller <amy.modrell-miller@como.gov>

[Planning]: Petition for street name change

1 message

Richard Horner <rhorner@isicor.com>

To: planning@como.gov

Cc: Clinton Smith <clinton.smith@como.gov>

Tue, Jul 11, 2017 at 12:22 PM

From: Richard Horner, David Horner

To: Planning Department

City of Columbia

planning@como.gov

July 11, 2017

Dear Planning Department,

Your Mr. Clinton Smith has been kind enough to tell me how to request a street name change.

I am hereby requesting a name change of Roosevelt Avenue, off of Lenoir Street in SE Columbia, to Sugar Grove Road.

As can be seen on the attached map, Roosevelt Avenue is attached to Sugar Grove Road which is much longer and has several buildings both before and after Rolling Hills Rd. with addressees who can experience way-finding problems for visitors and delivery people.

This is a good time to make the change as there are currently no buildings with a Roosevelt Ave. address.

On the north side, there are small houses which belong to the Lenoir Home and have addresses on the streets within the Lenoir Home property. They do not have access to Roosevelt Ave.

On the south side, there was a trailer court for many years, but it has been evacuated. Even when the trailer court was active, its office was on Lenoir St., not Roosevelt Ave. The trailer court land was going to have a hospital I heard, but it didn't get a license after objections from Boone and others.

Now is a good time to change the street name so that future developers don't have to deal with a potential name change.

I am making this petition on behalf of myself and my father, David Horner, who owns property at the end of Sugar Grove Road and has had multiple complaints from visitors and delivery people about how the Roosevelt Ave. road sign on Lenoir Street is confusing. Hopefully, if this name change petition were accepted, at some point in the future there would be a new road sign placed at the intersection with Lenoir Street.

Either my father or myself will come to a meeting to discuss this petition when necessary. Please address any physical mail correspondence to:

David Horner

2910 Bluff Creek Drive, Apt. 220

Columbia, MO 65201,

and any email correspondence to: rhorner@isicor.com.

Thank you for your consideration,

Richard Horner, 954-816-2888

David Horner, 573-445-6896

Screen Shot Map Roosevelt Ave-Sugar Grove Rd.pdf 412K

